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Thursday, Jan. 21, 2016    Today is “B” Day 

  

                              

               

   

Students of the Month for January 2016 

Congratulations to Camile Rahal and Farrah Almosawi from Grade 6 and Amal Almudhegi and Mustafa 

Alganzwi from Grade 7 for being selected as the students of the month for January 2016. Keep the 

good work! Make Stout Proud! 

 

      Camile Rahal               Farrah Almosawi            Amal Almudhegi             Mustafa Alganzwi 

Boys Basketball Team Loses to Salina 

In a hard fought game, Stout Boys Basketball Team lost to Salina by a score of 36 – 33. That brought 

the team’s record to four (4) wins and six (6) losses. Hopefully, the team will recover and win the 

remaining games. We are still proud of our boys. 

Today is the GeoBee day 

The preliminary round is today, Thursday Jan. 21, 2016 in the 

Team room in the H-hall starting the 1st hour. So, this 

morning, all the participants must head up that way and be 

there before 8:15. Good Luck. 

 

Ms. Flatt: No Tutoring Today 

Mrs. Flatt will not be tutoring on Thursday, January 21.  

 

Peer Mentor Applications: January 25 

Anyone interested in becoming a peer mentor during the second semester, 

need to see Ms. Poloni by Friday, January 23rd to get an application. All 

applications will be due by Monday January 25th. 



STOUT MIDDLE School        THE DAILY BULLETIN 
 
 

 1 

Go 
Falcons 

Student Council Meeting: January 26 

The next Student Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 26th, from 3:00 

to 5:00 pm. You may take the bus home. You are also encouraged to bring a 

snack. See you there - Mrs. Woolley & Mrs. Schulkey 

Be1 Club Meeting: January 27 

The next Be1 Club meeting will be Wednesday January 27, 2016. Old and new 

members are welcome!  

Relay for Life Fundraisers 

The Relay for Life activities are back! There are two upcoming 

fundraisers: 

Wednesday January 27th: Bake Sale during lunches 

Thursday January 28th:    Hat Day 

                                Pay $1 in your 1st Hour and wear a hat all day! 

½ Day School: January 29 

Students will have ½ day of school on Friday January 29, 2016. Hopefully there will not 

be a lot of snow to clean from your parents’ driveway, or loads of laundry and piles of 

dishes to clean!  

Girls' Volleyball Tryouts: Feb. 8, 9 

Dust off your kneepads because volleyball season is coming! 

7th grade tryouts:  Monday, February 8th from 3:00-4:55. 

8th grade tryouts:  Tuesday, February 9th from 3:00-4:55. 

Please come dressed in gym clothes and proper gym shoes. There will be a bus to 

take you home.  See you soon. Coach Haddad. 

Math League Contest: Feb. 23 

Do you want to see how you do in Math against other students in 

the State of Michigan? On Tuesday, Feb. 23, 2016, Stout will give 

you the chance to do that. The top scorer of each grade (6, 7, and 

8) will receive a Certificate of Merit from the Math League in 

addition to other awards and prizes. You can register with your 

Math teacher or with Mr. Sabra before Friday, Feb. 19, 2016. 

Battle of the Books: March 11 

It is time to swap books again. Please report to the Media Center 

with your team to change books. You must present your i.d. and 

must have no overdue books. The competition date has been set 

and The Battle of Books will commence on Friday, March 11th, 

2016. Happy reading!  
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STEM Applications for 2016 – 2017 Soon Online 

This year, STEM applications (school Year 2016-2017) will be 

submitted on line by clicking a link that will be made available the 

week of March 7. All applications must be submitted by March 18. 

Here is the link for more info: 

http://stem.dearbornschools.org/stem-application/  

http://stem.dearbornschools.org/stem-application/

